
   
 
 

 

Dogs at Newstead Athletics Club Events  

 
 
The Committee advises that, following a risk assessment undertaken, dogs are not 
permitted to accompany Cross Country participants during the run in any Newstead 
Athletics Club Cross country event whether on or off lead.   
 
Dog owners are also respectfully reminded that it is a requirement to comply with the Dog 
Control Act 2000 which prohibits dogs on active sports grounds or on school premises 
where activity is taking part.  In addition, a number of events occur in National Parks & 
Wildlife areas, Nature Reserves or private facilities and therefore dog owners are requested 
to check and abide with rules concerning dogs at each of these venues.  
 
 
Thanking you for your cooperation in ensuring that our events are safe and enjoyable for all 
participants. 
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